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I believe Richmond Council wish to expand the number of social/ affordable housing units as much as possible but without ruining the area 
with over-hasty decisions. I think we are all still suffering from the ugliness of post war architecture. I would therefore wish ultimate control to 
be with LBRuT.

Meanwhile perhaps we should look at other ways to accomodate people in ways more affordable to them such as less stringent planning with 
regards to dividing houses into flats, studios and HMOs. Unlike 50 years ago many people wanting to purchase are single people so very 
much more affordable units are required as there is only one salary!
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